Galesburg City Council
May 13, 2013

Meeting was cancelled due to planting.  The Galesburg CCR water report is done.  If you would like a copy of it please contact Deborah Nobliski and one will be mailed to you.
Our next meeting will be held on June 10th.  The city council meeting is the 2nd Monday of the month.
The event rent for the Hall will be $50.00 per event.  For Hall rental please leave a message with Deborah Nobliski at 701-488-2780 or email her your request at Deborah.nobliski@gmail.com.  

Rick Halvorson, Mayor
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